
From:   Joe Thorsheim   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   February 11, 2019

Subject:   ERP clarification
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

ERP should be 66,200 watts (rounded up). Previous power data submitted was based on conflicting
manufacturer data and an attempt to get the application submitted between government shutdowns so
the worst case data was used. Updated technical descriptions and environmental assessment
attachments were added to application. Sorry for any confusion.

Joe Thorsheim


